
STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, November 22, 1966

FROM DEAN La CKEY: Your attention is called to the college policy on attend
ance: When your absences (including tardies) exceed 
twice the number of times the class meets in one week 
you will be dropped from the class and given an "unoffi­
cial withdrawal". The penalty for absences within this 
limitation is at the discretion of the instructor*

Absences this Wednesday and next Monday count double.

* * * * * * * * *

FROM THE REGISTRAR: All Winter Quarter registrations must be turned in
by 1:00 p.m. Wednesday. Registration for the winter 
quarter will not be reopened until Monday, January 3rd. 
Having seen a faculty adviser does not constitute re­
gistration. All forms must be turned in to the Re­
gistrar's office before a registration is recognized 
as having been completed.

* * * * * * *  * *

LOST: Paper back choir book with meal ticket inside. Left in the cafe
teria. If found see Donna Conley.

* * * * * * * * * *

FROM THE LIBRARY: The library will close at 5:00 p.m. Wednesday and will
remain closed over vacation.

Friday, December 2, and Friday, December 9, the library 
will remain open until 8 p.m.

* * * * * * * * *

ATTENTION: The final meeting of the "Academic Assistance Program" will be
tonite at 7:4-5. The subject will be "How to Prepare For 
and Take Tests". All interested students are invited.

* * * * * * * * * *

WOMEN: Special service tonight, November 22, at 9:30 p.m. in Perk's Lounge
Trena of the Teen Harvester's Trio will be speaking on 
"A PASSION FOR SOULS" COME!


